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The Board has developed this policy to guide the use of personal images on our Beacon 
website and on our social media. 
 
The responsibility for avoiding the use of a member’s personal image in our digital presence 
rests with the member. 
 
The two main sources of personal images are 

- The recording of the Sunday morning service at Sapperton Hall 
- Casual photos taken at Beacon events. 

 
At Sunday services there is an area of the Hall seating which is not captured by the 
cameras.  Specifically, members not wanting to be included in the recording should sit in 
the front left section, as you face the stage, towards the wall. 
 
In the case of casual photos taken at Beacon events, members should move out of the 
shot. 
 
There will be a sign posted on the Greeters Table alerting people to the provisions of this 
policy: 
 
Beacon Services are recorded.  If you don’t want to be included in the recording, please sit 
in the front left section, as you face the stage, towards the wall. 
Casual photos are sometimes taken at Beacon events.  If you don’t want to be included, 
please move out of the shot. 
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